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18 September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I invite you to our Open Evening/Key Stage 4 Information evening on Wednesday 25 
September, from 6.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m. 

During the evening, you can speak to staff and pupils and hear about our fantastic 
curriculum offer. Building designs and plans will be available as we expand our school, 

creating first-class facilities for high quality lesson delivery. This evening is for both existing 
and prospective pupils.  

Edward Peake CofE (VC) School is not just a place of learning, but a warm and welcoming 

community. Traditionally, the school draws most of its pupils from Biggleswade, but we also 
welcome many pupils from outside the catchment area. This is an exciting time to join us 
and be part of our inclusive school community. 

When you arrive at the school, please come to the main hall. Staff will be on hand to assist 
you and provide directions. Year nine tour guides will be available throughout the evening. 

There will also be a headteacher presentation in the main hall at 6.15 pm. During the 

presentation, I will provide you with a flavour of school life and the opportunities for your 
son or daughter. 

Please note these are incredibly popular events, and parking on-site is limited. Where 

possible, we ask families to walk to our site. Crowds tend to reduce later in the evening. 

If you would like a written copy of our presentation, please contact us to arrange this. 

I very much look forward to the possibility of you joining us at our open evening. Your 

presence would be greatly appreciated, and I am eager to meet you and share more about 
our inclusive community school. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Z J Linington 
Headteacher 
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